October 12, 2022

Ontario Energy Board

P.O. Box 2319

2300 Yonge Street, 27% Floor

Toronto, Ontario MA4P IE4

Attn: Ms. Christine Long, Board Secretary & Registrar

Dear Ms. Long:

Re: Fort Frances Power Corporation
Rate Application Board File EB-2022-0033

This letter is to confirm that the documents filed in support of Fort Frances Power Corporation’s 2023
Rate Application (EB-2022-0033) do not include any personal information, that is not otherwise redacted
in accordance with rule 9A of the OEB’s Rules of Practice and Procedure.

If there are any questions, please contact our office.

All of which is respectfully submitted for the Board's consideration.

Sincerely:
Warak 7rvrere

Marah Trivers
Finance and Regulatory Officer



